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May 23, 2011 
 
 
Mr William Daly and NRG, 
Re: Insulated Concrete Block 
 
Dear Mr. Daly, 
Please accept our thanks for your NRG block product.  The US Postal Service has recently 
completed construction of 2 facilities where your product was specified and used.  The 
facilities, both located in New Jersey, are a critical part of our infrastructure and delivery 
operation.  Having a product that enabled the contractor to stay ahead of the anticipated 
schedule was a great surprise and a great benefit to opening on time.  The NRG product 
made the initial strages of the project extremely efficient by not requiring multiple trades.   
Additionally, the energy efficiency of the facility has exceeded projection thus lowering 
operating costs.  I thank you again for the product, the customer support you provided and 
we loiok forward to utilizing your product in the future.  I would highly recommend the use 
of NRG.  Once again, please accept our thanks. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Sid Schlomann 
 
Sid Schlomann, AIA 
Architect 
Owner’s Representative 
 


